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Glenthorne Road.   The PCC has had a session with Mary Spredbury looking positively at income and budget.   Revd. Lawrence Smith PDMA continues to help the development of the Action Plan.   the Are Council meeting on March 7th will be the next important reassessment of progress.
 

North Hammersmith.    The last Synod resolved to encourage continuing conversation between the Churches involved.  The conversations are taking place, under Bishop Michael's Chairmanship, between the clergy and members of the Area Staff.   The Bishop has a meeting with the combined PCC's on 28th January.
 

Central Fulham.    This "audit" report will be disclosed to the Area Council on 22nd January and made public to the parishes for wide discussion and comment thereafter.   the report basically focuses on the qualities being looked for in the new leadership for St. Andrew's and the fruit of discussion between the parishes and the audit team.   There are no formal proposals.   Bishop Michael hopes the document may form a basis for discussion between the parishes about future cooperation where appropriate. 
 

Welcare.    Revd. Madeline Bulman has produced the interesting discussion document circulated with the Synod agenda.   The standing committee has had a preliminary think about the range of proposals and feels it would be best for the whole synod to do the same.   Please read Madeline's notes carefully and thoughtfully.   We shall give this matter some discussion as a full Synod and in groups.
 

A day with Bishop Michael.    The Bishop hopes to spend a whole day in each deanery this year.   How he is used is negotiable!   A am opting for one of the offered dates in September, which will end with a visit by the Bishop to Synod.  When the date is confirmed we will look at the possible programme for the day.
 

Last, but not least... Congratulations to Revd and Mrs Simon Downham on the birth of Bethany Hope Downham!
 

Stephan Welch.
 

